From: UCPath, University of California

To: Lisa Inta; Jessica Mazariegos
Subject: UCPath Alert: Service Disruption — Phone System
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 11:40:19 AM

UCPath_Vertical response 650x126 Email Header 2

UCPath Alert: Service Disruption — Phone System

To: General UCPath Communications distribution

UCPath is experiencing a phone system outage preventing inbound/outbound calls
and callbacks.

Employees and transactors may continue to contact UCPath by using “Ask UCPath”
to submit an inquiry or by initiating a CHAT session via UCPath online.

We are working diligently to resolve the phone issue and will provide additional
information when it is available.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

Thank you,
UCPath

ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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